
 
  

MEMO 
 
Date: October 26, 2022 
  
To: ERS Clinical Managers 

ERS Zone Directors 
 

From: Shannon Moore, Clinical Change Lead, Shared Health ERS 
Dr. Tony Herd, Medical Director, Provincial EMS/PT – Shared Health ERS 
 

cc: Anita Vermaak; Rob Grierson; Erin Weldon; ERS Executive Leadership 
Team, Chad Saxon 

  
Re: Access to Care Maps 

 
 
Current, accurate versions of Shared Health Emergency Response Services Care Maps are 
always posted on the Shared Health external internet site. As always, these can be accessed 
here: 
 
ERS - Health Providers (sharedhealthmb.ca) 
 
Shared Health cannot guarantee that care maps accessed through other proprietary resources 
or apps will contain current information, as we do not have direct control over these platforms. 
Please continue to access the care maps through the Shared Health external internet site. 
 
Please feel free to contact Shannon or Dr. Herd if you have any questions. 
 

Emergency Response Services 

https://healthproviders.sharedhealthmb.ca/services/ers/

